
 
 

 
SENATE AND CONSTITUTIONAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE  

ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 

Output 2.1 

Question No. 47 

Senator Evans asked the following question at the hearing on 24 May 2006: 

How much funding has gone into the Indigenous stream of Crime Prevention? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
 
The National Community Crime Prevention Programme (NCCPP) has three funding streams: 

• Partnership stream 
• Indigenous Community Safety stream 
• Community Safety stream 

The first two funding rounds of the NCCPP committed $2,029,306 under the Indigenous 
Community Safety stream for 16 projects. In addition, six projects with an Indigenous focus, 
amounting to $1,641,294, have been funded under the Partnership and Community Safety streams 
of the NCCPP.  Details of all grants approved to date are available on the internet at 
<www.crimeprevention.gov.au>.  
 

 

 
 

http://www.crimeprevention.gov.au/

	 
	SENATE AND CONSTITUTIONAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE  ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 
	Output 2.1 
	Question No. 47 




